
April 2017 newsletter  

 
Hi everyone, we are sure you have all had a wonderful fiscal year.  As always here is all that is 

happening in AAAWI. 

1) We had an ECM on 10th March 2017. 

2) We had an OBM on 22nd March 2017. 

3) We also had the all important meeting of Rules and Regulation committee on 22ndMarch 

2017, the work will now go on in all earnest.   

4) The next meeting of Rules and Regulation will meet on 13th April 2017.  We hope to 

send the draft of suggested Rules & Regulations in the next few months. 

5) We hope all those who were interested in SHOP & EPPM have applied. We wish them 

best luck. 

6) HIDA has announced a new training program of Production Management Training 

Program (PMPT), please see details on the website. 

7) The WNF program for the year 2017-18 has been announced, to invite applications from 

AOTS societies, we look forward for the success of this program too. 

8) AAAWI is in touch with Japanese Consulate with a request to let us have a greater role in 

facilitating interactions with Japanese and Indian businesses. 

9) We are happy to inform you that MECO, Godrej and IDEMI have been accepted for 

WNF. 

10) With all the funds from HIDA coming on time the year has ended on a very positive note.  

The accounts will be ready in May end. 

11) Please note that AGM this year will also elect new executive committee, so watch the 

space for dates. 
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